

MOSTON LANE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 8th September 2017



Welcome back everyone!

We hope you all had a lovely summer holiday. It is great to see all the children looking so smart in their uniforms ready to learn.



Also a BIG welcome to all our new children. We hope you have a wonderful time here at Moston Lane.

Roof Repairs

We have almost now completed a full school rewire which started over summer. In addition the roof repairs will continue throughout this term. Please continue to be mindful of an disruption to entry and exit to school. Thank you for your patience and support during these improvements.

We have some new staff members that have started or returned with us at Moston Lane.

Miss Warburton

Ms Adams

Miss Upton



If you see any of our new staff members around the school please say "Hi" and show them that Moston Lane is a wonderful, warm and friendly school.

Dinner Money

From September the price for school meals has increased to £11.50 per week. All payments are to be made at the start of the week online at parentpay.com. If you are new to the school or haven't set up your account please contact the Office for your activation codes.

SCHOOL FUND

School fund goes towards providing the children with class trips, awards, parties etc throughout the school year.

We ask that parents/carers make a donation of 25p per week towards each child's class school fund. You can pay the teacher directly or on parentpay.com

